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Woodthorne Art Gallery 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
The final week of last half term was our Art Enrichment week. During this time, every afternoon 
lesson had an art focus, with each year group focusing on a famous artist or specific artistic skill.  
 
Every child has now created a piece of artwork that we will be showcasing in our very own 
Woodthorne Art Gallery on Monday 14th June and Tuesday 15th June. We would love you to 
come along and visit! Ideally, this will take place outside, however, with our recent weather 
fluctuations, we are unsure if this will be possible! If not, our contingency plan will be to set up the 
art gallery in the KS2 hall instead (this will inevitably have an impact on numbers who can attend 
due to Covid restrictions). Let’s keep our fingers crossed that the sunshine sticks around! 
 
Each year group will visit the art gallery during a half an hour time slot, which we would love for you 
to attend with your child/children. The timings are as follows: 
 
Monday 14th June 
Year 2   11:00am-11:30am Roy Lichtenstein 
Year 5   1:30pm-2:00pm Clay sculpture 
Nursery    2:00pm-2:30pm Art in Nature   
Year 6    2:30pm-3:00pm Frida Kahlo 
 
Tuesday 15th June 
Year 3   11:00am-11:30am Hilda af Klint 
Year 1   1:30pm-2:00pm Antoni Gaudi 
Reception  2:00pm-2:30pm  Henri Matisse 
Year 4   2:30pm-3:00pm Yayoi Kusama 
 
For those children who attend after school club or are unable to make the given time slot, the art 
gallery will remain set up outside from 3:30pm- 5pm. We ask that the art gallery is not visited during 
dismissal times to avoid congestion on the playground please.  
 
Please can we remind you that you are able to commission your child’s piece of artwork for the price 
of £2. This is currently set up on Parent pay. We promise you that they are worth every penny!  
 
We look forward to sharing and celebrating our stunning artwork with you all next week,  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
S. Watts  
Assistant Headteacher 
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